In Reply Please Quote:

SR/DV

A PEACE UNION

Queensland Teachers' Union

Address all correspondence to: The General Secretary, Queensland Teachers' Union, P.O. Box 310, Spring Hill, Q. 4004.
495-499 Boundary Street, Spring Hill, Queensland, Australia.

Phone: (07) 831 3516 Fax: (07) 832 3644, Telegraphic Code Address: QUTUN — Brisbane,

20 MAR 1990

Office of the Director-General Dept. of Family Services and Aboriginal and Islander Affairs

March 19, 1990

· For 9# 202 1400) 02

Ms R Matchett Acting Director-General Department of Family Services and Aboriginal and Islander Affairs

G P O Box 806 Brisbane

Dear Ms Matchett,

4001

re outcomes, investigation at John Oxley Youth Centre (vide Union letter 27.2.90)

The Union has not yet received a reply to our previous letter on this subject.

Legal measures to gain access to the material in question may now have to be taken.

However, your early response may obviate the need for alternative action.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

STEVE KNUDSEN

Acting General Secretary

QCPCI 3 (e)

Date: 3.12.2012

Exhibit number: ______